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Dear Ocean Palms Families,                                                       

 We are now several weeks into the school year, and  

it has been wonderful to watch our otter raft settling into 

strong routines and joyful learning. Children thrive on  

rituals and consistency, and these early weeks are the 

perfect time to establish habits that set the tone for the 

entire year. From morning greetings to classroom        

expectations, these daily rhythms give students a sense 

of comfort and belonging, while also opening the door 

for them to take on new challenges with confidence. 

 One of the most powerful rituals you can create at 

home is reading with your child. Whether it’s a bedtime 

story, reading aloud together, or enjoying a quiet time 

side-by-side with books, these moments build                       

vocabulary, strengthen comprehension, and spark               

imagination. At school, students have the opportunity to 

take A.R. quizzes to earn points and prizes for their                

independent reading. Ask your child what book they’re 

reading now you might be surprised how excited they 

are to share! 

 We also love celebrating positive choices and               

character. At Ocean Palms, students earn Positive 

PAWS when they demonstrate the pillars of character. 

Each week, one student from every classroom is drawn 

to visit our school store, the Otter Outpost. The more 

PAWS a student earns, the better their chances!                     

In addition, students are working together to earn              

compliments for teamwork, listening, and following               

expectations. Once a class reaches 100 compliments, 

they receive a special reward. We are only in the third 

week of school and already have classes with more than 

40 compliments. That’s a lot of teamwork to celebrate! 

September          

1 – Labor Day - No School 

8 - PTO Meeting (9:00-10:00) 

10 – Interims: Posted on HAC 

18 – Fifth Grade Classroom Spelling Bee 

18 – Fall Family Night with book fair and open 
house with teachers (5:00-7:00)  

19 – Teacher In-service Day  - No School  

22 – 26 Fall Book Fair – Class schedules TBA 

24 – (K,1, 3) Health Screenings (8:45-12:00) 

25 - SAC Meeting (3:15-4:15) 

October 

2 - Individual Student Pictures  

3 – Fifth Grade School Spelling Bee                   
(9:00-10:30) 

6 - PTO Meeting (9:00-10:00)  

10 – First Quarter Ends 

10 – Otter Run Pep Rally for students  

13 – Teacher Planning Day -  No School 

21 – (K-5) Otter Run Day – Schedule TBA 

22 – Report Cards posted on HAC 

23 - SAC Meeting (3:15-4:15) 

23 & 24 – Rain Dates for Otter Run 

27 – 31 Canned Food Drive 

27 – 31 Red Ribbon Week  

 



 A quick reminder from the lost-and-found otters: please 

write your child’s name on water bottles, lunch boxes, and 

jackets. As the weather begins to cool down, labeled items 

are much easier to return to their owners when they’re left 

behind on the playground or in the cafeteria. 

 We are also looking forward to welcoming families to            

Fall Family Night, a wonderful evening where students get 

to showcase their classrooms and share their hard work 

with pride. Be sure to also review the Calendar of Events 

that was included in your child’s blue communication folder 

at Meet the Teacher. This calendar is your go-to guide for 

upcoming events and will help you plan ahead around work, 

so you don’t miss out on the fun! 

 For everyone’s safety, thank you for following our drop-off 

and pick-up procedures. Once your child is safely buckled in 

your car, please move into the left lane to exit the parking 

lot. Having car tags visible and following our system ensures 

the line runs quickly and smoothly for all families. 

 Finally, we extend our heartfelt gratitude to our Business 

Sponsors and PTO. Their generosity allows us to provide 

classroom resources, and memorable events for our otters. 

It truly takes a village to raise children, and our village is 

made stronger by the dedication of our families, staff, and 

community partners. Together, we create the kind of                    

environment where children are supported, celebrated, and 

loved. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Tiffany Cantwell 
Principal 

November         

3 – 5 Treats for Troops Candy Donation/Drive 

3 – 28 Holiday Toy Drive for OPE Otters 
through Amazon 

7 – Veteran’s Day Flag Placement 

10 - PTO Meeting (9:00-10:00) 

10 – Rain Date: Veteran’s Day Flag                 
Placement 

11 – Veterans Day - No School 

13 – Interims: Posted on HAC 

13 - Picture Retake Day  

14 – Sumo Wrestling Show for students  

20 - SAC Meeting (3:15-4:15) 

24 – 28 Thanksgiving Break - No School 

December 

9 – Kindergarten Celebrations 

10 – PreK & Varying Exceptionalities (VE) 
Celebrations 

11 – First Grade Celebrations 

12 – Second Grade Celebrations 

15 – Third Grade Celebrations 

16 – Fourth Grade Celebrations 

18 – Fifth Grade Celebrations 

19 – Holiday Sing-along & Pajama Day 

19 – Second Quarter/First Semester Ends 

19 – Early Dismissal 1:45  

12/22 – 1/2 Winter Break/No School 

See what’s on the menu: 
Scan the QR Code. 



























Home Access Center (HAC) for K–5 Parents 

https://www.stjohns.k12.fl.us/hac/ 

The Home Access Center (HAC) provides parents with secure, password-protected access to im-

portant information about their child’s education. Through this web-based system, you can 

view: 

• Attendance 

• Report cards 

• Schedules 

• Assessment data 

HAC is part of our district’s eSchoolPlus Student Information System. To get started, please 

complete the Home Access Center User Registration form, available on the district’s website.              

If you experience any issues creating your account, please contact: Vicki Morales                               

Email: Vicki.Morales@stjohns.k12.fl.us 

 

 

Parentsquare – Mass Communication System                                      
www.parentsquare.com/signin  

 

What is ParentSquare? 

ParentSquare is our new district-wide communication platform. It brings together everything you 

need in one place messages from the principal, 

updates from your child’s teacher, reminders, 

forms, and more! 

 

How to Get Started: 

• Go to: www.parentsquare.com/signin Use 

the email or phone number you provided to the 

school when you registered. 

• Download the free app Search “ParentSquare” in 

the App Store or Google Play 

• Sign in and customize your notifications and lan-

guage settings 

https://www.stjohns.k12.fl.us/hac/
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